
 Wharton ISD News – Special Edition  
This weekly update will be used to keep our families up-to-date during the COVID-19 
school closures.  Please continue to follow us on social media for daily updates. 

Week of March 23rd 

 

“On-The-Go-Learning” Hotline 

Did you know the District is offering a hotline for all parents and students to use if you need help 
regarding student assignments or other COVID-19 related issues? You can always email the 
teacher directly or look for information on the District's website or Facebook page, but this 
hotline is available for parents who might not have that access.  We have a hotline worker that 
will simply take down necessary information and either direct you to the appropriate website or 
will take a message and make sure the appropriate district official receives it. This hotline is not 
to provide instruction/tutorial help regarding completing assignments, however, one is being 
developed. This hotline is simply to take messages and deliver them appropriately.  

 

 

Grab-N-Go Meals 
Reminder Grab-N-Go meals to all students 18 years or younger will be 

served from 10 am -1 pm at the Wharton High School Cafeteria, Monday, 
March 23 through Friday, March 27, 2020 and Monday, March 30 through 

April 3, 2020. Students must be present to receive a meal. 

Distance Learning Packets 
All packets were distributed at all campuses on Monday, March 23, 2020.  If you 

were unable to pick up your packet, please email your campus administrator.  Please 
stay tuned for further information to come in regards to Distance Learning! 



We Are Here for YOU 
We are here for you. If you have questions or need to have a virtual 

meeting with a teacher, please do not hesitate to email the teacher to set 
up an appointment or ask questions. All email addresses can be found 

under the Teacher tab on the campus homepage. 

 

Let’s Make Learning FUN 
Looking for some online activities that align with what your children are 
learning at home?  Check out teks.mathgames.com.  They have K-8th 

grade lessons, activities and games. This is a great supplement that is fun 
for the kids! 

 

 

Quote for the Week 
“It’s easier to build strong children than it is to repair broken adults.” 

         ~Frederick Douglas 

_________________________________________________________  

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES 

www.whartonisd.net 

tea.texas.gov/coronavirus 

cdc.gov 

 

Preparing Today for a Competitive Tomorrow 

http://teks.mathgames.com/
http://www.whartonisd.net/
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